
 

 

Newsletter:  02 10 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

Remembrance Day 

We have received a most wonderful letter today from a 

parishioner congratulating us and the children on how well they 

behaved whilst standing at the church memorial for 2 minutes 

silence. 

Please note the following message about bad weather: 

Severe weather conditions and the closure of School 

I thought I would take the opportunity to update you on the 

procedures for the closure of the school in bad weather. 

1. We will send out a text message to all parents asap. 

2. Listen to Heart  Radio  

3. news.devon@heart.co.uk 

4. If you are unsure, telephone school on 01598710337. We will 

always have staff, if at all possible, to answer the telephone. 

We will always try, wherever possible, to remain open. 

Alternatively it may be safer to open school later than normal.  

Individual families should assess the risk posed by their journey 

to school and make their own decision. Many families who live 

close to the school will have a different level of risk to those who 

have much more complex travel arrangements. 

Let’s hope that we have a trouble free winter. 

Parking We have been asked to inform parents not to park on 

the pavements outside of school. No child should be brought to 

school or collected via the staff car park. At the beginning and 

end of the school day this route is used by the school bus and 

taxi. 

Children in Need 

Thank you to everyone who took part in this fundraiser today. 

Notices 

Scooters Parents have reported that children are not always 

riding their own scooters. Please can you explain to your child 

that if they bring a scooter to school they can only use their 

own. 

Class Caen  

We would like to invite Class Caen parents to our end of topic 

Roman Wow afternoon on Wednesday 23rd November at 

2.45pm in the school hall. The children will need to come into 

school on this day dressed in their Roman costumes please. 

Parents of Class Taw 

 
Mr Day will be returning on Tuesday 22nd November.  He will be 
holding his parent conferences throughout the afternoon of the 
22nd between 1pm & 4.15pm. There will also be appointments 
after school on Wednesday 23rd between 3.15pm and 5pm. 

Please sign up in the school reception. 

Certificates 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Katie Ong, Noah Gibson, Amelia Dapling, Ben 

Williams, Oliver Kingdon, Molly Brown, Hannah 

Hughes, Martha Richardson, Fearne Dallyn and 

Tyler Potter. 

 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

Happy Birthday! 

Joe Symons 

and 

Olivia-Grace Blackmore 

Notices 

Christmas Extravaganza tickets 

This year we are having 3 performances. 

Monday 12th December at 1.30pm, Tuesday 

13th December at 6pm and Wednesday 14th 

at 3.30pm.  Each family with children in years 

2-6 will be allocated 2 tickets in the first in-

stance. Please contact the office with your 

preferred performance day and time. 

Tickets will be issued on a first come first 

served basis. 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

Friday 18th November 

01598 710337 

adminb@gatewayfed.org.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to D.C.C 



PRE-SCHOOL The children enjoyed a lovely walk at the Millennium Green on Monday in search of a Bear!  We all 

went on a bear hunt, going through the long grass, over the river and through the oozy mud.  We had a long walk and 

saw and found some interesting objects along the way.  Sadly we didn't find a bear but had lots of fun looking.  Back at 

Pre-School we finished the morning with the story 'We're Going On A Bear Hunt'.   On Friday it is Children In Need day 

and to support the charity we will be having a fun Friday at Pre-School with cake making, biscuit decorating, dressing 

up and face painting. 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm Monday – Friday and accepts Early Years Funding, where 3/4yr olds can 
access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We are also an approved setting to accept 2gether funding for 2yr olds. For fur-
ther information or if you would like to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019 or email us at:-  pre-
schoolbf@gmail.com   

BABY AND TODDLER GROUP We used paint and glue to decorate our Pudsey bears this morning for Children In 
Need on Friday. Dressing up was a hit as well this morning. 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and toddlers from 
birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For further information, please 
contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 

 

Bratton Fleming Village Hall Christmas Fayre on Thursday 1st December 6.30pm-9pm. 

Bratton Fleming Sports Club  
 
Friday Klub - youth club open this Friday 18th November and 2nd & 16th December 6pm-8pm for ages 9-15yrs 
£2 entry.   
 
CAPTAIN COCONUT Bubble Show on Thursday 22nd December @ Bratton Fleming Sports Club 6.30pm-7.15pm All 
families welcome, free entry! Followed by Xmas Draw @ 8pm (£100 cash prize + bottles, chocs etc. squares available 
@ £1 each ask at the bar) complimentary mince pies, glass of mulled wine 
  
LEANNE FOSTER FITNESS TRAINER Ladies fitness and toning classes now running at the Kabin located with-
in Bratton Fleming Sports Club car park. Every Sunday and Tuesday @ 7pm. Booking essential as spaces are 
limited and the classes have become extremely popular.  45 minute class £5 per class. Please contact Leanne 
on 07789995048/01598710016 or emailleannefosterfitness@gmail.com  
 
LIFE DRAWING GROUP  we meet every Thursday evening at The Kabin (situated at the Bratton Fleming Sports 
Club) 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend every week) this is a self taught session you just turn up 
and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, materials available if you would like to give Life 
Drawing a go.  Further info contact Louise 07758077089 email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.com or join 
our Facebook (Bratton Fleming Life Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 

Our P.T.A  
Club 59 
 
Well done to Emma Whythes who won £22.50 on Club 59. Please see Sharon if you would like to take part, £1 
per number. 
 
Bag2school 
 
Bags2school raised £80, thank you to all who donated. 
 
School Christmas Fair   
 
Helpers are still needed at the Christmas Fair on Friday 25th November, please see Louise Hughes or Melissa if 
you're able to help with either setting up/on a stall.   
 
Any donations of mince pies/clotted cream and seasonal vegetables for the roast dinner hampers would be 
greatly appreciated. Please hand them in by Wednesday 23rd November. 
 
A meeting to discuss the Christmas Fayre will be held tonight -  6.30pm at the Sports Club.  All welcome 
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